
6th November 2023
Dear parents/carers,

We are always working hard to improve our communication with parents and carers. In such
a busy school sometimes things do slip to the last minute but we try to give you as much
notice as possible. You will find below a list of upcoming events. There will be more
information to follow about each one but we thought it would be helpful to give you an
overview.

● Monday 13th November - Odd Socks Day in aid of anti-bullying. On this day, children
are asked to wear odd socks alongside their school uniform.

● Friday 17th November - Children in Need. On this day, children are invited to wear
spots or stripes for a small donation to Children in Need. Please no fancy dress or
muscle suits. Children who don’t wish to take part are welcome to wear their uniform
as usual.

● Tuesday 21st November - Open Evening (5pm-7pm)
● Friday 24th November - Braunstone Frith Day of Culture. On this day, children are

invited to wear traditional clothes of their culture. It is not a general non-uniform and
children who are not in their cultural clothes should wear school uniform as usual.

● Friday 1st December - School is closed to all pupils.
● Friday 8th December - Christmas jumper day.
● Wednesday 13th December - School Christmas Dinner. Please contact the office by

Wednesday 6th December if you would like your child to have a hot dinner on this day
if they don’t usually.

● Thursday 14th December - Nursery songs around the tree. Parents of Resilient
Robins class are welcome to join them in singing songs around the tree (11.00am and
2.15pm)

● Monday 18th December - Foundation Stage Nativity Play Afternoon performance
1.45pm (Liberty Road gates open at 1.30pm)

● Tuesday 19th December - Foundation Stage Nativity Play Morning performance
9.30am (Liberty Road gates open at 9.20am)

● Wednesday 20th December
○ KS1 Performance viewing on the big screen for parents of children in Smart

Squirrels - 9:15am
○ KS1 performance viewing on the big screen for parents of children in Wise

Owls - 1:45pm
● Thursday 21st December

○ KS1 Performance viewing on the big screen for parents of children in Bright
Badgers - 9:15am

○ KS1 performance viewing on the big screen for parents of children in Awesome
Otters - 1:45pm

● Friday 22nd December - School breaks up for Christmas holiday
● Monday 8th January - School reopens for Spring term



We will send specific information out to you nearer the time, this is just an overview of dates
until the end of term.

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs Grant
Head of School


